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Wokingham Borough Council – Clarification Questions 
Provision of Occupational Health Services for Wokingham Borough Council 
 

No. Date 
Requested 

Question Response Date 
Responded 

1 17/01/2018 The Pricing spreadsheet appears to be locked, but the cell sizes 
don't allow all of the contents to be read. 
 

The formatting of the Pricing Schedule has been corrected 
and all content is being made visible.  

18/01/2018 

2 17/01/2018 The pricing spreadsheet appears to specify that appointments 
should be with a doctor, rather than an occupational health 
adviser. Please confirm your expectations for the qualifications 
of those conducting appointments (i.e. Occupational Physician 
or Occupational Health Adviser). 
 

We expect those conducting appointments to have 
relevant qualifications, as specified in paragraph 6 of the 
Service Specification (Qualifications and Experience of OH 
Staff) or equivalent. The Pricing Schedule distinguishes 
between doctors and nurses but we are happy for them to 
be termed an Occupational Physician or an Occupational 
Health Advisor, or have other professional healthcare 
qualifications such as a physio or occupational therapist, 
as long as their qualifications and experience are 
comparable to a doctor or nurse. If you choose to follow 
this approach, when answering question 2 (Resourcing 
delivery of the service), you would need to include 
information about when a particular type of professional is 
recommended and what qualifications they have.  

18/01/2018 

 


